
 

 

Report from Board of Management Meeting 13th December 2023 

 

1. New Board of Management 

The new board of Management of St. Joseph’s N.S. is as follows: 

 Chairman: Fr. Stan Deegan  (Patron’s Nominee) 

 Secretary: Sé McCarthy  (Staff Nominee) 

 Andrea ‘O Connor  (Patron’s Nominee) 

 Audrey L’Estrange  (Staff Nominee) 

 Fearghal O’Grady  (Parents Nominee) 

 Suzanne Lynch   (Parents Nominee) 

 Louise Kelly   (Community Nominee) 

 Doug Hynes   (Community Nominee) 

 

2. Admissions 2024 

The annual review of our Admissions policy was carried out and will appear on our school 
website along with the Admissions Statement. We will begin the admissions process for 
Junior Infants and Tír na nÓg on January 29th 2024. 

3. Wishing Parents Association well with Christmas draw 

Special thanks to our Parents Association who work tirelessly on behalf of our school 
community. 

4. St. Vincent de Paul Appeal 

Well done to all of our parents who raised €1116 for our local branch of St. Vincent de Paul. 

5. Catholic Schools Week & Grandparents Day 

Catholic Schools will take place from Sunday 21 to Saturday 27 January 2024 on the theme 

of Catholic Schools as Communities of Service. Grandparents Day will be held on Friday 26th 

of January. 

 



6. 24th of January School Curriculum Planning Day 

The school will be closed on the 24th of January to facilitate staff training 

7. Nollaig Shona 

On behalf of the Board of Management we would like to wish you a Happy Christmas and 
Prosperous New Year/Nollaig Shona agus Athbhliain faoi mhaise daoibh go léir 

 

 


